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June 30, 2015 
 
Al Hoffman, 
Chief Inspector of Mines 
Victoria, BC 
 
Re: 2015 Response Letter for Equity Silver Mine 
 
Under cover of this letter, please find a response letter written by Amec Foster Wheeler Environment 
& Infrastructure responding to the Ministerial Order of February 3, 2015 for the Equity Silver mine.   
 
Goldcorp Canada Ltd. is committed to ensuring the safe operation of all tailings facilities and dam 
structures under our control. The Amec letter identifies some additional work required: 
 

 Drilling into foundations of the tailings dams to validate the previous geological models and 
update the stability assessments for the three dams. 
 

 Updated seepage analysis to be completed for evaluating the gradients at the till/rockfill 
interface of the Diversion dam starter dam given the changing water levels in the Diversion 
Pond.  

 
Goldcorp Canada Ltd. is planning to complete the additional work this year, but the drilling work will 
be dependent on the proper drill rig being available prior to snowfall next fall.    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions regarding the operation, 
maintenance and monitoring of our tailings facility. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mike Aziz 
Mine Manager 


